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Newsdletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet

Fourth Race Day of the Spring Series, Sunday, June 5

We found out today that it’s now really summer on Cayuga Lake, because as happens
frequently during the summer, we had to cancel the scheduled races because we didn’t
have enough wind.

Fleet Captain David Feavearyear has another explanation for today’s lack of wind: It’s the
“Curse of Clare.” He received an e-mail from Clare Fewtrell explaining that she wouldn’t be
able to sail today because her J-24 still hasn’t been repaired after the collision of two weeks
ago. She therefore hoped for a dead calm and a cancellation of the races.

Sorry Dave, I don’t think we got Clared; I think we got Cayugaed.

CLCF Tune-Up Workshop, Saturday/Sunday, June 18/19

This event is designed to attract new skippers to the Cruising Fleet by teaching them how
to tune up their rigs. If you have time to participate, please contact Dave Feavearyear,
either via e-mail at dfeavearyear@imrtest.com or by phone at 564-3146 (Home) or 533-7000
(Work).

Fifth Race Day of the Spring Series, Sunday, June 12

The skippers’ meeting will be at the usual time of 11:45 at the South Pavilion of the Yacht
Club. The start will be at 12:30. See you at the South Pavilion!

CLCF Social and Barbecue after the Last Spring Race, Sunday, June 12

The CLCEF officers would like to welcome its members to the post-spring-season BBQ at the
North Docks of the Ithaca Yacht Cub. The Fleet will be providing beverages, hot dogs and
hamburgers. Please bring a dish to pass (such as veggies and dip, salads, mixed fruit,
cookies, or cakes). We will start serving at 3:30 pm. See you there!

Eberhard Alsen
CLCF Secretary
ebalsen@twcny.rr.com
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